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March 29, 2022 

 

Rocky Mount 

Elementary School 
2400 Rocky Mountain Road, Marietta, GA 30066 
 
Dear Rocky Mount Families, 

 

It’s time for BINGO! We are looking forward to a fun this evening! The 

Art Showcase looks amazing so take a walk around while here for 

BINGO. Thank you, Mrs. Culpepper, for all of your hard work to create a 

beautiful gallery at RM. We hope everyone has a safe, happy, and 

restful Spring Break next week!   
 

~Rocky the Roadrunner 
 

 

Art Showcase and BINGO Night TONIGHT 

The PTA is excited to be hosting an Art and Bingo Night tonight, 

March 29 between 6:00 and 8:00 p.m. Student artwork will be 

displayed in the hallways for families to enjoy. Families do not need 

to purchase the artwork. PTA will hold a Bingo game every fifteen 

minutes beginning at 6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria. Playing Bingo is free 

and there are lots of fun prizes for the winners of each game.  

 

Class Placement Form due on Thursday 

Rocky Mount is pleased to provide families with an opportunity to 

share information regarding class placement. If you would like to 

complete a form, click here. Completing the form is optional.  

Please return the form to the Rocky Mount front office or email it to 

Mrs. Fleming at peggy.fleming@cobbk12.org or Dr. Doolittle at 

sage.doolittle@cobbk12.org by this Thursday, March 31, 2022.  

 
Simpson Rising 6th Grade Parent Meeting  

On Thursday, March 31 at 6:00pm, Simpson Middle School will have 

an informational meeting for rising sixth grade parents. The meeting 

will be held in Simpson's theater. 

 

Rocky Mount Student Council Diapers and More Drive 

Rocky Mount Student Council is excited to be collecting items for 

Pearson Middle School’s New Fresh Market store. Housed at Pearson 

Middle School, the Fresh Market provides needed materials to the 

surrounding community. Click here to see what is needed. Items can 

be dropped off in the lobby through Thursday, March 31, 2022. 

Thank you for your generous donations! 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events 

March 29 

Art Showcase & Bingo Night at 

Rocky Mount (see page 1) 

 

March 31 

Family Class Placement Input 

Forms Due (see page 1) 

 

March 31 

Simpson Rising 6th Parent Night 

 

April 1 

Lost & Found Donated 

 

April 1 

Student & Staff Hat Day $1 

Fundraiser to Support the CCSD 

Social Worker Department  

 

April 1 

Foundation Administration & 

Staff Panda Hockey Game 

 

April 4 – 8 

Spring Break 

 

April 22 

Field Day! 

 

April 27 

EOG Testing starts for 5th grade 

 
 
Just a reminder that students 

must be in the building by 

7:45 a.m. to be on time for 

school. Thank you for your 

help in ensuring students 

arrive ready for instruction! 
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More Important News  
 

Lost & Found Donated April 1st (No Joke!) 

Missing a hoodie, water bottle, mitten, or jacket? It is probably on 

the overflowing Lost & Found table outside of the cafeteria! 

Please have your child check Lost & Found as soon as possible. 

Don’t forget to label all items that come to school with a first & 

last name so we can return it to your student. Thank you! 
 

Hat Day on April 1st 

We are happy to support the Cobb County School District Social 

Workers’ Fund by holding a Hat Day on Friday, April 1st. Staff and 

students are welcome to wear a hat to school for a donation of 

$1.00. The School Social Workers will use the donated funds to 

continue their support of families in our community. Thank you for 

your support of this worthy cause.   

 

Congratulations Math Team Members! 

The following students qualified for the Cobb County math 

tournament this year: Anishka C., Landon L., Jonathon P., and 

Rishaan S.! The team members were determined by student scores 

on the district’s individual and team challenges that were 

completed by the students in October and February. Good luck at 

the district tournament! 

 

Enrolling for the 2022-2023 School Year 

We are looking forward to meeting our new Roadrunners for the 

2022-2023 school year! If you have a rising kindergartener or a 

student who will be new to Rocky Mount next year, click here to 

read information about how to register your student online. We are 

in the planning stages of a New Student Orientation on Friday, May 

6, from 8:30 a.m. – 10:15 a.m. We look forward to sharing information 

about Rocky Mount and providing a tour of the school.  

 

3rd, 4th, 5th Milestones/End-Of-Grade (EOG) Testing Schedule 

Click here for the finalized Cobb County School District EOG 

testing schedule! Please mark your calendar to have your child 

at school by 7:45am on testing days. 

 

Attention Morning Carpool: Help Needed for Buses & Staff 

In the morning we are asking that cars please be courteous to 

the buses as they are trying to enter and exit the bus lanes. 

Please do not block the entrance to the bus lanes. Also, staff 

park in the spots on the front left, so please pull to the far right 

while waiting to drop off which will allow our staff to pass. We 

appreciate your help! 

 

  

 

 

In the Community 

PTA Update 
The PTA is excited about the 

upcoming BINGO Night on 

Tuesday, March 29! If you are 

interested in helping the PTA, 

please contact the PTA 

Presidents at 

president@rockymountpta.org.   
 

Foundation Update 

The Rocky Mount Foundation 

Board would like to thank 

everyone who helped make 

the Roadrunner Race Olympic 

Obstacle Course fundraiser 

such a huge success! Over 

$50,000 was raised to support 

Rocky Mount! Thank you for 

your generosity! 

 

Principal’s Advisory Council 

Update 

A huge thank you to the 

members of the Rocky Mount 

Principal’s Advisory Council 

who have agreed to serve for 

the 2021-2022 school year. The 

next meeting is scheduled for 

Monday, April 18, at 7:15 a.m. 
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